

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

GC/fcp

Thursday 15th December 2016

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones





Dear Parents & Carers of Pupils in Picasso, Postgate & Potter Classes

BRILLIANT BRITAIN ROYAL BALL

On Friday 6th January 2017 we are hosting a Royal Ball to kick-start our Term 3 Learning Theme, Brilliant Britain!

To dress for the occasion our young ladies are invited to wear a posh party gown and our young gentlemen may wear smart attire e.g. a suit or similar.

As part of the day the children will be attending a Royal Banquet and taking part in a Royal Dance – a new experience for all!

We are very much looking forward to a regal start to 2017.

Yours sincerely

G Clemo R Hollingsworth J Wells

Mrs G Clemo R Hollingsworth J Wells

Year 2 Teaching Team

人对

LTP/BrilliantBritainRoyalBall/Jan2017



PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk